
 

To Whomever this may concern 

 


During February 2022 NCE Soccer will be participating in a cultural exchange tour for boys in the 
2005 and 2006 age group.   This promises to be an incredible cultural opportunity of travel for 
the boys with the group departing on Thursday February 17th and returning on Thursday 
February 24th, 2022. 


This event has been established to take those elite male players in the 2005 and 2006 age group 
who are considering future opportunities in the world of soccer and education. The players will 
compete against and train with top professional club's academy programs including some of our 
international partners.   Our players will get to experience the daily schedule of a soccer scholar 
in the UK and the expectations of an elite player.  In addition, they will be able to measure 
themselves against some of the top players across the Northwest of England.  


Further to the soccer sessions the players will visit local schools and universities across the 
Northwest of England and have the chance to explore potential opportunities as an 
International Student at the end of their high school career.  


All travel safety protocols and COVID guidelines will be followed by the group which will include 
staff members from NCE Soccer and parent chaperones.  


If I can offer any further details about the tour or provide clarification on the schedule and 
expectations of those travelling with the group, please do not hesitate to contact me at the 
number and e mail address listed below.  


Sincerely, 


Nick Dunbar 

Nick Dunbar

NCE Soccer Chief Operating Officer

Nick@ncesoccer.com 

860-514-2912 (cell)

 

National Center of Excellence

324 Cooper River Drive
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